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Local Agency Threatened & Endangered Species Review Process
January 2018

MDOT Local Agency Programs (LAP) has posted updated guidance related to
the process for review of documentation for Threatened and Endangered
Species, on federal or state funded transportation projects.

The document is posted on the main page of the LAP website, in the section
headed NEPA Guidance, and is titled “Threatened and Endangered Species
Review Process”.

This new document describes steps that Local Agencies should follow, to
facilitate compliance with the Endangered Species Act.

Please note that staff of the US Fish & Wildlife Service (USFWS), Federal
Highway Administration — Michigan (FHWA), Michigan Department of Natural
Resources (MDNR), and Michigan Department of Transportation (MDOT) have
all reviewed and concurred with information included in the current document.

Feel free to contact either Lynnette Firman (firmanl@michigan.gov) or Mark
Harrison (harrisonm@michigan.gov) with any questions.
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